
 

 
 
 
 
 

November 18, 2014 
 
Mr. David Jantosik, Senior Director, 
Nuclear Quality Assurance 
CB&I Power 
128 South Tryon Street Suite 1000 
Charlotte, NC  28202 
 
SUBJECT:  RESPONSE EXTENSION REQUEST - NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
INSPECTION REPORT NO.  99901422/2014-201 
 
Dear Mr. Jantosik: 
 
This letter confirms the November 17, 2014 telephone conversation between Curtis Castell and 
Paul Prescott of my staff, requesting an extension for your response to the subject Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection report due to additional time needed to complete a 
root cause analysis associated with a Notice of Nonconformance identified in the subject 
inspection report. 
 
We hereby acknowledge your request for a 30-day extension, and having considered the 
circumstances prompting the request, we hereby grant you that extension until December 19, 
2014. 
 
In accordance with the Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 2.390 of the NRC's 
"Public inspections, exemptions, requests for withholding," of 10 CFR Part 2, “Rules of Practice 
for Domestic Licensing Proceedings and Issuance of Orders,” a copy of this letter, its 
enclosures and any associated correspondence will be placed in the NRC's Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s document system, accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  To the extent possible, your response should not 
include any personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards information so that it can be made 
available to the public without redaction. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  
 /RA Thomas Kendzia for/ 
 Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief  
 Quality Assurance Vendor Inspection Branch 
 Division of Construction Inspection 
   and Operational Programs 
 Office of New Reactors 
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